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A daylong programme on career counselling and interaction with students of Botany was in the Department of Botany on 23-03-2021.The programme was inaugurated by the Principal of College, Dr. K. K. Nath. The invited guest, Dr. Kumud Sarma, former HoD, department of Botany, Mangaldai College has delivered an insightful lecture on “Career Prospects of studying Plant Sciences” which was very helpful for the students. Ms. Plabita Patwari, the Hod, department of Botany, Mangaldai College has been felicitated in the meeting by the departmental faculties and students for her upcoming retirement. Also, the newly admitted students are welcomed to the department in the same event. Total 38 participants have participated in the program.





